
INDIAN EXHIBITORS LOOKING FOR FILIPINO MARKETS
Thursday, 14 September 2017

On the second eve of the exhibit of ASIAFOOD 2017, LNA Events Group EVP Josephine P. Miranda seeked the
assistance of PAGASAâ€™s STC to answer some of the questions regarding market penetration of thehead of delegation of
Indian Exhibitors at the on-going Trade Show at the World Trade Center. They met on 14 Sept. 2017 at the Coffee Shop
of the Jen Hotel.  
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